
 

 

June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

WiMUN 2024 – Model United National at Withington High School for Girls – 29th June 2024 8:45am-4:30pm. 
 
Venue – Withington High School for Girls  

 

Saturday 29th June – Arrive at 08:45am for registration with AGSB staff. Mrs Weil will be there to meet you. 
The conference starts at 09:15. Dr Thomas will swap with Mrs Weil at about 13:00 and supervise until day 
finishes at 16:30. Please ensure parent/carers are there promptly to collect the pupils at this time.  
 
Travel arrangements – Pupils will make their own plans to travel to and from the event. Parent lifts, lift sharing 
or public transport. If you require any assistance (financial or otherwise) organising transport for the event 
please let me know asap. At the conclusion of the MUN event, it is hoped that parent/carers will collect the 
pupils, if pupils are intending to make their own way home, it is essential that I am informed in advance of the 
event.   
 
Cost  
The cost is £30. We wish to make it clear that if the visit takes place, no student will be denied participation 
on the grounds that no contribution has been made on their behalf.  However, please be aware, if insufficient 
contributions are made, we will be unable to proceed with the trip.  Full details about Pupil Premium and/or 
Bursary support for trips can be found on our website here. 

 
Application process 
To apply for this trip, please can you now complete the Day Trip Application Form so that a ParentPay item 
can be set up and the payment requested.  Deadline for the form AND payment is by 9am on Thursday 27th 
June at the latest.  No late applications will be accepted. 
 

Kit List 
- Pupils may bring a small amount of cash. 
- All personal medication (including headache tablets, asthma, epipen etc.) If you wish Ms Cathcart/Dr 

Thomas/Mr Wright/Mr Murray to be involved in the administering/looking after of any medication 
please contact Mr Soulsby directly. 

 

Please read our new terms and conditions sheet attached which contains important information regarding 
medical, passports, EHIC/GHIC requirements and Covid compliance etc.    

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Soulsby 

Assistant Head – Development 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/_site/data/files/academic/pupil-premium/250A6E49AD2C6828D5C49ED6529B3687.pdf
https://www.agsb.co.uk/day-trip

